Brock Nelson

From: Chris Canfield - DNR <chris.canfield@state.co.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 8:46 AM

To: LaRue, Sam; jkrieger@ci.dacono.co.us; Roy Rudisill; tswain@weldgov.com; Tom Parko

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Chase, Charles; Dinkel, Mike; Hamlin, Phil; Schwarz, Paul; Rowley,
Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Mickelson, Erik; Avant, Paul; Robert Cornez; Brock Nelson; Dan
Wade

Subject: RE: Spill Notification - Como 13C-14HZ

Thanks Sam,

This is to acknowledge your reporting of the subject release to the COGCC within 24-hours of discovery.

Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
0il & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5183 | F 303.894.2109 | C 720.347.7484

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
chris.canfield@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

From: LaRue, Sam [mailto:Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com]

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 2:19 PM

To: chris.canfield@state.co.us; jkrieger@ci.dacono.co.us; 'Roy Rudisill'; 'tswain@weldgov.com'; "'Tom Parko'

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Chase, Charles; Dinkel, Mike; Hamlin, Phil; Schwarz, Paul; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.];
Mickelson, Erik; Avant, Paul; 'Robert Cornez'; 'Brock Nelson'; 'Dan Wade'

Subject: Spill Notification - Como 13C-14HZ

Good Afternoon,

We had State Reportable Release at the location listed below. An operator discovered oil had surfaced above a flow line
associated with the Como 13C-14HZ well. More than 1 barrel of oil was released outside of containment. Remediation
activities are currently in progress. Additional details pertaining to this release will be provided in a forthcoming Form 19
Initial Release Report. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have questions. Thank you,

Como 13C-14HZ
API #: 05-123-39946
SWNW-11-1N-68W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238

MAnadarke

Pafrabiam SO ation

Exh
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